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Mass Times 
 Time Feasts Intentions    

Sunday 
19th Oct 

10.30am Twenty-ninth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

People of the Parish 

Monday 

20th Oct 

9.30 am 

 

Weekday Mass Joan and Bernard Tiley Ints 

Tuesday 

21st Oct 

9.30 am Weekday Mass Ken and Joyce Lenton-Smith R.I.P. 

Wednesday 

22nd Oct 

9.30 am 
 

Weekday Mass Williams Family Ints 

Thursday 

23rd  Oct  

9.30 am 

 

Weekday Mass John Cowie Ints 

 Friday 

24th  Oct 

No Mass No Mass No Mass 

Saturday 

25th   Oct 

Vigil Mass 

9.30 am 

 

6.00pm 

                                                          

Weekday Mass 
 
Vigil of the Thirtieth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

May Davidson R.I.P. 

 

Michel Prudhomme R.I.P. 

    

Ministers 6.00 pm 

10.30 am 

A Pickup 

P Lockeridge & A Stevens 

S Derbyshire 

C Messer & J Allen 

      Readers 6.00 pm 

10.30 am 

J Pickup & S Karkeek 

P Ainley & A Messer 

R Grove & M Derbyshire 

J Beasley & E Ryan 

     Welcomers 6.00 pm 

10.30 am 

Angie & Mary 

Margaret C & Pat L 

Pat A 

Julia W & Althea 

    Cleaners  18th Oct – Maura L & Denise 

M 

25th Oct – Pauline T & Pat H 

Children’s Liturgy  Renata Louise 

 

 

 N.B. Car Parking free until 1.00 pm Sunday and Sat Eve from 5.30 – 7.30pm. At any 

other time all visitors must go to Reception. THANK YOU. 

 

Welcome back Fr. Brian, hope you had a good 

Pilgrimage. Thanks to Fr. Robbie Low, Fr. David 

Mead, Fr. Anthony and Deacon Brian for Masses and 

Eucharistic Services. 

 

MESSAGE FROM FR. BRIAN – It is really good to be 

back with you after my Pilgrimage to the Holy Land 

and I prayed for the Parish at all the Holy Places. 

This Sunday we celebrate “World Mission Sunday”. It 

is the one day in the year when our family in faith 

joins together to pray and give for the good of poorer 

parishes overseas. Because you were not informed 

that there is a retiring collection for World Mission 

Sunday, the collection will take place next weekend. 

 

Note Of Thanks – Bridie & Terry would like to say a 

special thank you, to Fr.Paul and Fr. Brian for the 

love and support given to them in preparation for 

their Wedding Day. Charmaine for being our registrar 

and much more. To Mary our Organist for her 

professional loyalty and giving of her time. To Jan, 

your extra help re: music arrangement and adding 

your lovely voice. The Choir for giving up your 

Saturday afternoon to make our day special. To 

Elizabeth for her arrangement of the beautiful 

flowers and to Grace & Amelia for assisting at the 

Mass. Thank you to everyone who celebrated our 

Special Wedding Day. 

 

SHOPPING TRIP TO ATLANTIC VILLAGE, BIDEFORD 

4th December, cost £7.50. Names on list at the back 

of Church. Thank you 

 

CLOCKS GO BACK NEXT WEEKEND 25TH OCTOBER. 

DON’T FORGET. 

 

“SHOE BOX” TIME AGAIN. 

Empty boxes available weekend of 25th/26th 

October, at the back of Church. To be ready filled for 

return on November 11th please. 

 

SHARING CIRCLE – Trinity Hall on 23rd Oct from 

11.00am – 4.00 pm with Eileen Ryan, to share skills 

and tips on various activities. Please feel free to 

drop in or if you would like to stay please bring a 

packed lunch. 

 

Do you know of anyone who is thinking about 

becoming a Catholic or who has an interest in our 

faith? We hope to begin a series of instruction in 

September/October so please encourage them to contact 

Fr. Brian. 

 

First Holy Communion Programme after 10.30 am Mass in 

the Parish Room 

 

Therese Chiswell is offering a look into the Old Testament 

after 10.30 am Mass this will start in the New Year 2015. 

Any Parishioners that are interested give your name into 

Reception. 

 

Please keep the sick & housebound of our Parish in your 

prayers – Santiago Griffin, Margaret Baker, Betty Kent, 

Oliver Brown, Nell Dillon,, Joy Slater, Pedro Torres, Eve 

Shirley, Felix Calaco, Ann D’Arcy, Irene Fury, Anne White, 

Carly Taylor, Pat Glanville, Reg Kelly, Eugene Tuilszewski, 

Robert & Sam Cain, Benjamin Donnelly-Wescomb, Robert 

Wescomb, Bob & Mary Anslow, Eileen Nye, Paul Berryman, 

Pat O’Connor, Katherine Smyth, Robert Bussandri, Biddy 

Foley, Adam John Cain.  

 

ANNUAL CLERGY REQUIEM – PLYMOUTH CATHEDRAL 

THURS 6TH NOVEMBER AT 12 NOON. ALL WELCOME. 

 

CAFOD’S new “One Climate One World” Campaign, 

Diocesan Launch, Buckfast Abbey on Sat 25th Oct 1.00 pm 

– 5.00 pm. more details from CAFOD PLYMOUTH on 01364 

645440. 

 

ICE BUCKET CHALLENGE –  Fr. Brian and others will 

undergo this challenge after the 10.30 am this Sunday. 

Sorry to all the Saturday evening mass goers, but Fr. Brian 

has an important appointment after the 6.00 pm Mass and 

he did not think it would be advisable to arrive soaking 

wet. There is still time to sponsor this event. All proceeds 

to Parish Funds. 

 

New Life House Group (Sheona’s House 13a Pentire Rd). 

Meetings are every Thursday after Mass 10.00 am – 12 

noon. Bible Study, Prayer & Refreshments. These have Fr. 

Brian’s approval and are in line with the teachings of the 

Catholic Church. All Welcome. For further info please call 

07790413562. 

 

LAST WEEK’S COLLECTION £392.80.   

LOOSE PLATE COLLECTION – Many thanks for your 

generosity over the year, we received £4569.75 from Tax 

Reclaim. THANK YOU. 

CHURCH OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
Lower Tower Road, Newquay, Cornwall. TR7 1LS 

Office Tel: 01637 851697 

Clergy: Father Brian Kenwrick (Parish Priest) 

Rev. Deacon Brian Everall (Retired) 
 E-mail: holytrinity3@btinternet.com 

Parish Web Site: http://www.holytrinitynewquay.co.uk 

Hall Bookings- 07837472281 (Hall Bookings Only) 

Plymouth Diocese Trust (Registered Charity No 213227) 
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